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R E S O L UT I O N   N o .   

OF THE BOARD OF SUPERVISORS OF THE COUNTY OF NEVADA 

  
RESOLUTION TO REJECT ALL BIDS FOR THE HOBART MILLS 
SNOW REMOVAL CONTRACT – DISTRICT 5 

 
WHEREAS, the County of Nevada desires to provide snow removal, road sanding, and 

snow pack removal services on 6.3 miles of County-maintained roads in the Hobart Mills area of 
Eastern Nevada County, from State Route 89 to Hobart Mills Road and on portions of Dog Valley 
Road; and 
 

WHEREAS, on April 18, 2018, invitations to bid were sent to 18 snow removal 
contractors in the Truckee area for snow removal and sanding services in the Hobart Mills area 
and one bid was received during the five (5)-week bidding period; and 
 

WHEREAS, one bid was opened for the project on May 23, 2018; and 
 

WHEREAS, the bid received was more than three times the previous snow removal 
contract for the Hobart Mills area from Fiscal Year 2017/18; and 
 

WHEREAS, after evaluating the bid and determining it substantially exceeds the value of 
proposed work, Public Works staff recommends that the bid be rejected; and 
 

WHEREAS, staff is currently reviewing the option for County road maintenance crews to 
conduct the snow removal work in the Hobart Mills area.  
 

NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT HEREBY RESOLVED that the Nevada County Board of 
Supervisors reject the bid for the Hobart Mills Snow Removal Contract that was opened on May 
23, 2018. 
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

             

  


